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PRODUCT DISCONTINUANCE NOTICE 
 
Date: Feb. 18, 2009 
Ref No: 090218-001  
 
This notice is to announce that Suprema will discontinue BioEntry series fingerprint 
terminal and BEACon as of July 1st, 2009. The detailed model and schedule for phase-
out are: 

 Product Name: BioEntry Series fingerprint terminal, BEACon 

 Model  No.: BEP-OP, BEP-TC, BEP-FC, BES-OP, BES-TC, BES-FC, BEACon 

 Date for last order acceptance : June 15, 2009 

 Reason for Discontinuance: Replacement with BioEntry Plus 

 

Suprema will keep supplying customers spare parts for above mentioned products, 
which were distributed by Distributor to the market for one year from the date of 
discontinuance. SUPREMA also will assure after warranty service for the 
product sin one year period from the date of discontinuance of the production.  
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